
Submitter: Chris Weaver 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB1589 

It seems very difficult to police how boaters behave on the water.  Having regulation 

pertaining to the watercraft directly seems a much more practical way of ensuring 

safety and mitigating environmental impact.  I fully support this bill.  


